
 

 
     
 
 
 

14th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know we had a visit from Ofsted this week – I will share the report with you in a few weeks, once 
the process for this is complete.  Your children were super stars and they should feel very proud of 
themselves!    It was a wonderful opportunity for the children to share their learning.  Thank you very 
much for completing the survey.   

You can follow the school on Twitter: @PlaceFarmAcad and visit our website: https://placefarm.org.uk/  

 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone. 
 
Jane Sendall 
Headteacher  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
       

CALENDAR 
 
October 
Monday 17th October – Harvest Assembly (collecting for the Foodbank) 
Tuesday 18th October – Open Afternoon – see information (3:25pm-5:00pm) 
Thursday 20th October – Last day of half term 
Friday 21st October – PD Day (School closed to pupils) 
Monday 31st October – First day of second half term 
 
November 
Wednesday 9th November – Children’s Individual Photographs 
Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th November – Parents’ Evenings 
Wednesday 23rd November – Flu Vaccine (Pick up for previously absent pupils 
session) 
 
December 
Friday 16th December – Last day of autumn term 
 
January 
Tuesday 3rd January – PD Day(School closed to pupils) 
Wednesday 4th January – First day of spring term  
 
 
 

https://placefarm.org.uk/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

  Open Afternoon – Tuesday 18th October 
 
 
 

 
On Tuesday 18th October, we will be hosting an Open Afternoon between 3:25-5:00pm. This will be an opportunity 
for parents and carers to come into your child’s class(es) to look at your child’s books and to see their learning 
environment. Prior to your arrival, the children will organise all of their exercise books into their trays so when you 
enter your child’s class room you will be able to have a look and speak to your child about what they have been 
learning about.  
 
You do not need to book an appointment for coming. Parents and carers can enter through the front or back gate 
and there will be staff to sign post you to your child’s class. Your child’s class teacher will be present in the class 
room as well, and will be able to answer any that you may have related to their learning as well. However, may we 
remind parents that it is not a parents’ evening. Parents’ Evenings are Monday 14th November and Tuesday 15th 
November –  Please a Parents’ Evening appointment through this link: 
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/book/step1?z=WUMVFY. 
 
During this time, we will be asking you to complete a very short questionnaire (one per family).  If you complete the 
questionnaire your family name will go into a draw – and randomly selected - the winner will receive a £50 Amazon 
voucher. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 18th October. Any questions that you have, please do direct them to 
Mr Wade via Class Dojo or call to book an appointment: 01440 702836.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/book/step1?z=WUMVFY


 
 



 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 


